H Nick,

The client and the tree are both at number 6.
Apologies for the confusion.

Best wishes,

Jason

Sent from my iPad

On 12 Apr 2018, at 09:48, Bell, Nick <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Jason,

Apologies for the delayed response on this. Do you mean your client lives at no. 6
and the tree is at no. 6 or client is at no. 8 and tree is at no. 6 (therefore client is not
the owner of the tree)?

If it is the latter we will have to consult with the tree owner which will require a new
application.

Thanks

Nick Bell
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939
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From: Jason@treematters.co.uk [mailto:jason @treematters.co.uk]
Sent: 23 March 2018 13:10

To: Bell, Nick <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Chamberlain St NW1 2018/1163/T

Hi Nick.

Apologies for the error | made.
The Cherry tree is in number 6.
Best wishes,

Jason

Sent from my iPad

On 23 Mar 2018, at 10:38, Bell, Nick <Nick.Bell@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Jason,

You have applied to reduce a cherry on Chamberlain St, NW1 in Primrose Hill. On
the app. form it is down as No.8 but on the plan it is down as no.6, can you please
clarify?

Many thanks

Nick Bell

Tree and Landscape Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 5939
Web: camden.gov.uk
2nd floor

5 Pancras Square

London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



